BoRit Asbestos NPL Site
Weekly Summary — May 16 to 20, 2011

REMOVAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

Work completed this week:

The EPA site trailer was set up at the park.

Continued placing clean fill above the pipe in Tannery Run.

No site activities on Wednesday and Friday, due to inclement weather.

Rainfall: as of Friday afternoon, between 1.75 and 2.00 inches of rain this week.
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Work scheduled for next week:

1. Continue placing clean fill above the pipe in Tannery Run.
2. Continue inspection, repair and replacement of E&S controls, as needed.
3. Continue operation and maintenance of the Phases I, II & III, as needed.

REMEDIAL OPERATIONS UPDATE

1. Nothing to report.

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT OPERATIONS UPDATE

1. By the end of this month (May 2011) the EPA field office will no longer be located at
324 West Maple Street. We will be moving to an on-site trailer (at the park).

2. EPA is hosting a "Farewell Open House" this Saturday, May 21, to thank the
neighborhood for welcoming us these past three years.

3. Our new address will be 49 Oak Street. Our phone number will remain the same
(215.654.5190).



